
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

WATER UPDATE  
– 15 MAY 2025 

Boil Water Alert – Injinoo & Umagico 

Residents of Injinoo and Umagico are advised to Boil Water before drinking – 

for the next 4-5days. As a precaution, boiling water will ensure it is safe to 

drink. NPARC will update 19/5/25. 

 

1. Fill a pot or Kettle with water  

 

 

2. Bring water to the boil  

 

 

3. Allow the water to cool 

 

 

       4. Store in a clean sealed container 

NPARC and  

 

For further information contact Council on: 

- (07) 4069 3264 

- Contact@nparc.qld.gov.au  

Water NOT BOILED safe for:  

• Showers, baths, shaving  

• flushing toilets  

• washing clothes  

 

 

When WATER IS 
BOILED and is cool, 

safe to use for:  
• drinking  

• making baby formula  

• making ice  

• preparing and cooking food 

• washing plates and  

• cutlery  

• brushing teeth  

• sponge-bathing babies  
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